
Subject: [Fwd: FW: Mr. Zerr's claims of staff action re Herbicides and Pesticide s.]
Date: Sat, 27 Apr 2002 18:02:04 -0700

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Re: FW: Mr. Zerr's claims of staff action re Herbicides and Pesticide s.
Date: Wed, 17 Apr 2002 04:25:48 +0100 (BST)

From: Elizabeth James <cagebc@yahoo.com>
To: Ernie Crist <CristE@dnv.org>, "FONVCA \(E-mail\)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Clr. Crist: 

It has always been my understanding that legally speaking any correspondence, whether sent by email or
snail-mail, must be circulated to Mayor and Council if that is how it is addressed. 

In the message, you seem to be implying that Staff was prepared to just receive and file this item, without it being
forwarded to the addressees. Is this correct and, if so, does that explain why several of my own letters which
were addressed to Mayor and Council, have rarely been acknowledged? 

Sincerely, 

Liz James
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Get personalised at My Yahoo!. 

1 of 1 5/5/02 7:49 PM

[Fwd: FW: Mr. Zerr's claims of staff action re Herbicides and Pesticide s.]


